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MINUTES 

Tri-EPIC  

Regional Emergency Planning Committee 

Tuesday May 10, 2011 
Harrington Hospital 

 
Attendees: 
CMEMSC                Diane Barletta   Southbridge Fire:         Chief Richard Ciesla 
Mass. State Police           Steven Bedard                          Sbge BOH    James Morin 
Charlton Fire Ret.            Ralph Harris Sr.              Sturbridge Police             Kevin Mercier                           
VA Med Ctr:    Randall Ricketts  Charlton PD    Lt. Carl Ekman 
     Candi Christenson  Charlton FD   Terri Gough 
Sturbridge ACO               Ron Komar                                Southbridge ACO            Kathy Shields 
Southbridge PD    Chief Dan Charette   
   
                                 

 
Meeting called to order:  08:25 
 
April Meeting Minutes 2011 Minutes: 
 
Not voted or approved 

 
Treasurer Reports: 
 No report. 
 

Chairman’s Report: 
    

 
Old Business: 
+Sturbridge Drill  
   Kevin Mercier reported that in conjunction with the Red Cross they will be hosting a drill on           
June 11.  The basis of the drill is a hurricane like event. 
+ Upcoming Events: 
   We have several public events coming up, (Sbge Fest, Grand Masters Day, and October 
Fest).  We need to have more members step up to man these events.  Please let Terri know if 
you are available for any of them and the times you can assist. 
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+ FM Global 
Ralph would like to reapply for this grant as it is available on an annual basis.  He will look 
into it and see what is available to us.  Perhaps we can look at getting electronically 
equipment for the EOC and for use in our other communities.  
+MEMA Grant Award  
We did receive an award of $3232.32 for administrative and public education.  Terri will look 
into what we can purchase and bring some quotes back to next months meeting. 
+Scholarship Sub Committee  
No update at this time 
+Shelter Training 
Roland did hold training at the armory for volunteers to be made familiar with the items and 
supplies we have in stock for use with shelter and medical emergencies. 
+ First Aid / CPR 
We still have funds for this to hold training. 
 

 New Business:  
  
  
 
 
 

 
Adjournment:  
Motion to adjourned by Diane Barletta and seconded. 
Meeting adjourned:   
 
Next Meeting, Tuesday, June 14, 2011  
Millennium Power  
10 Sherwood Lane, Charlton     


